
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Wednesday 6th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you will be aware, Ofsted carried out an inspection on the 17th January 2019. Being 
inspected is a thorough process where all aspects of school life are carefully scrutinised.  
Inspectors make judgments based on what they see, what evidence school presents, what 
children and parents tell them and the progress that they see in lessons and in books. 

I am delighted to tell you that Ofsted judged our school as ‘Good’.  The inspector was 
impressed with many aspects of our school and these are outlined in the report.  

The inspector praised our children, describing their behaviour as exemplary. He stated that 
our children are caring, thoughtful, confident and respond positively to high expectations. 
These are wonderful things to be said about our children and we are all very proud of them. 

The inspector describes our curriculum as wide ranging where there are opportunities to 
apply English and Mathematical skills to a range of subjects. Children experience a broad 
and rich curriculum, where the quality of writing is of a consistent high standard. All our 
teachers lead a curriculum area and they are described as a strong and effective team, with 
a clear understanding of progress across the school, providing a curriculum which meets 
the needs of all pupils. 

These are just a few of the many positive comments that appear within the report. 

The two areas for development that were identified by Ofsted to move us forward were 
already being addressed in our school improvement plans. 

Please read the full report by scanning the QR code below on your digital device or by 
visiting our website and following the link in the News Section, on the home page. 

Let’s all be proud of our school because together we are making it great! 

Thank you all for your continued support.  

Kind regards 

 

Mr Pridden 
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https://www.grosvenorroadprimary.org/documents/information/school-letters-and-documents/ofsted-report-february-2019.pdf?5c59522c

